SELECTBOARD SPECIAL MEETING

MINUTES
February 28, 2024

I. OPEN MEETING –  Chairman Mark Bullard called the February 28, 2024, Selectboard special meeting to order at 5:00 P.M.  Those present include Mark Bullard, Alfred Buckley, Michael Daley, and Zachary Brown.  No members of the public attended this meeting. 
II. ADDITIONS/DELETIONS TO AGENDA – Zach made two additions to the agenda.  The first was the 2024 annual MGRP permit for the state of Vermont.  The second was the annual meeting with VTrans District 9.  
III. GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENT – No action nor discussion occurred as no public was present. 
IV. TOWN MEETING PREP –  The board reviewed the budget and addendum. The board discussed possible questions that may present themselves at town meeting.  No action was taken. 
V. 2024 Annual MGRP – Al made a motion to approve the permit.  Mike seconded this motion.  Chairman Bullard called for any discussion; seeing none, he called for a vote.  The motion was carried unanimously in the affirmative.  Chairman Bullard signed the permit.  Zach will submit this permit tomorrow.  

VI. VTrans Annual Meeting – Zach told the board that he will be scheduling the annual meeting with VTrans.  He will consult with the rest of the board and Richard to set the date.  The two dates being considered are March 12th or March 13th.  No further discussion or action occurred. 

VII. ADJOURN MEETING-  Al motioned for the meeting to be adjourned, and Mike seconded.  Chairman Bullard called for a vote.  The motion passed unanimously in the affirmative.  Chairman Bullard adjourned the meeting at 6:05 P.M.
